
 

Dear Guest, Colleague, Supplier, 

UPDATED 01ST MAY 2020 

The Liner Hotel remains closed until further notice. 

Our general email info@theliner.co.uk remains covered and all social media channels remain active. 

Please keep in touch, keep talking and keep checking for updates.  

We are hopeful of announcing a reopening date very soon.  

Stay Safe and for now Stay At Home 

Thank you 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

ORIGINAL STATEMENT 30TH MARCH 2020 

Following all recent Government announcements and recommendations, The Liner Hotel Liverpool 

will temporarily close for business at 7am on Thursday 26th March 2020. 

 

The safety, protection and wellbeing of our workforce, our Guests and our business is our priority 

and we have taken this step to support the collective attempt to overcome the challenge of Covid-

19. 

 

If you have an existing booking at the Hotel and have not received contact from a member of our 

Crew, we apologise. Please accept this notice that no bookings can be accepted after Wednesday 

25th March 2020.  

 

Whilst we are closed, our email address info@theliner.co.uk and our main switchboard line 0151 

709 7050 will remain covered. Our social media will continue to be updated with any news we have 

to share and will be a point of contact for old, new and future Guests.  

It is with regret and sadness that we announce this decision but we know at this current time it is 

the right thing to do.  

When the time is right, we will be waiting to welcome you back on board The Liner Hotel Liverpool 

With best wishes of health and safety in the weeks to come 

 

    

 

D.A. Doyle   Emma Chang 

Managing Director  General Manager 
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